
Annual Report – LLA Real Estate Committee – 2021 

 

The LLA Real Estate Committee had a helpful and informative meeting this past June with the 

recently elected Register and Recorder, David Huffman. The meeting, an outdoor BYO lunch, 

was well attended. Mr. Huffman noted that his office is short-staffed, and that is the basis for 

some of the protocol changes we have seen.  


